
Instructions for Safe Balcony Usage 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience on your 

balcony, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

1. Supervise Children: Always supervise children when using the balcony. 

2. Prevent Overcrowding: Limit the number of people on the balcony to avoid accidents. 

3. Keep the Area Clean: Regularly remove clutter and debris to prevent trips and falls. 

4. Secure Railings: Ensure that all balcony railings are secure and in good condition. 

5. Use Caution With Furniture: Avoid placing heavy furniture too close to the edge. 

6. Avoid Climbing: Do not climb on balcony furniture or railings. 

7. Fire Safety: Do not use barbeques or open flames on the balcony. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe! 

Sincerely, 

The Management 


